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Paul Foley

From: Betsy Macdonald [charlie98.betsy@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2011 7:41 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Subject: round about

Dear Mr Foley,  I am writing to you to express my opinion on the proposed Round -About at the blinker.  I will 
start by saying that I have always thought the idea was foolish and a waste of money. I would like to see a 
traffic light there, they certainly don't cost over a  million dollars and are much easier to navigate. (And for 
those who feel the ambiance will be destroyed, I would point out the numerous McMansions on island)  I 
remember once in the winter months coming up to the blinker and seeing traffic backed up to the high school. 
Then I realized that the kids just getting out and leaving in their vehicles had to wait in a very long line before 
proceeding on their way...I wish someone would ask THEM how they feel about a round about.  I am also an 
E.M.T. and am aware that people don't move or seem to be aware of a large vehicle fully loaded with lights and 
blasting sirens, thus I think folks are going to haves a difficult time navigating a round- about.  I just don't think 
people are very aware of their surroundings sometimes,, especially those on vacation.  So with not much more 
to add I would vote no on a Round-About if given the chance at the blinker.  Thank you for your time, 
Sincerely, Betsy Macdonald  
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